
 

  

 

 

Wednesday 28th February 2024 

RE: Read with me!                                    

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
We are delighted to invite you to another of our successful “Read with Me” sessions on Thursday 7th March 
2024 in our Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2 classes.  
 
The reading sessions will run from 9:05-9:30 (12:35-1:00 for afternoon nursery) in your child’s classroom. 
During this session we would simply like you to grab a space somewhere in the classroom and spend time 
with your child reading. You can read to your child, they can read to you or you can share the reading. The 
children will have their reading book or you can bring in a favourite story from home and we will also have 
lots of other books in the classroom for you to choose from to share together. We appreciate the huge 
amount of reading you already do with your children at home which contributes greatly to their success and 
progress, but we feel it is valuable for the children to have the opportunity to share their learning with you at 
school.  
 
We appreciate that not all parents will be able to attend, and we will be talking about this with the children 
before the day. If a grandparent can come instead that would be lovely or you could ask another parent in 
the class if they will include your child in their story time. Children whose parents are not able to attend will 
be having fun sharing stories in small groups with the teacher or teaching assistants. Some of you may have 
more than one child in these year groups. You could either split your time between the two or have both 
your children in one of the classes; in this case, please let the class teacher know for registration purposes. If 
you can attend, please drop your child to the classroom as normal on Thursday morning. You will be asked to 
wait outside your child’s classroom and following registration will be invited in. There will be signing in 
sheets in the classroom for you to sign in. You will need to sign out on the sheet at the end of the session. 
We would like to thank you in advance for your cooperation and support to make this a very valuable, 
enjoyable, and worthwhile experience for you and your child. We look forward to reading with you on 
Thursday 7th March 2024.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Miss Turley 
 
Assistant Headteacher 

 

 
 

 
Daca nu intelegeti continutul acestei scrisori, va rugam sa va adresati biroului receptie pentru a primi asistenta necesara 

 

 


